This NWHOF chapter would like to thank specific Facebook platforms for allowing us to post our stories, news and events on their pages. Outside of our own website <a href="https://nwhof.org/florida/">https://nwhof.org/florida/</a> and our Facebook site <a href="https://www.facebook.com/NWHOF.FloridaChapter/">https://www.facebook.com/NWHOF.FloridaChapter/</a>, we are reaching an audience through the Facebook pages

of The Florida Wrestling Room, Florida Wrestling News, I Wrestled in Florida and Florida High School Wrestling – Orlando Sentinel.

Our favorite thing to post is information about our 2020 inductees and the annual, August, Honors Weekend updates.

Be sure to follow our posts that link you to our museum collection of State Wrestling Programs. We have made available programs beginning with 1976 and currently we are prepared to share programs through 2003. It is always informative to peak into Florida's high school wrestling past. The names of state qualifiers and their coaches makeup the best part of our historical collection. It is a great deal of fun to see what businesses advertised their support for our sport and sometimes you can see the amazing low prices of their products or services (not adjusted for inflation).





Florida Chapter

Class of 2020
Cordially invites You To Attend

Honors Weekend August 14 & 15

Our support for sanctioned girls wrestling has borne fruit. Recently girls wrestling has been approved by the FHSAA and we congratulate our own Girls' Director, Kirwyn Adderley for coaching and promoting the sport.

Please visit our website and the social media sites that stand with us to honor and promote the values that make wrestling the greatest sport. We hope to see you at the Honors Weekend.